
                                          ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
                                                            MEETING MINUTES 
                                                              January 11, 2024 
             

 
EDC Vice-President Tammy Dubbels called the meeting to order Thursday January 11, 2024 at 
6 pm.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Present at the meeting were Vice-President Tammy Dubbels, Secretary Suzette Arndt, Dolores 
Mueller, Linda Blonn. Robert Forester and Phil Anderson were absent. 
 
EDC meeting minutes from December 14, 2023 were reviewed and Bob Forster entertained a 
motioned to approve the minutes as presented. Dolores Mueller so moved; Linda Blonn 
seconded. The motion carried 4-0. 
 
A request was presented by Police Sargent Kevin Young to obtain assistance in acquiring funds 
to send a candidate to the Police Academy. The funds that are being requested are $2827.26 
for the Police Academy’s 10-week program.  
 
Tammy Dubbels stated that $6808 is remaining in our Capital Outlay budget to assist the 
Police Department. 
 
Linda Blonn made a motion to approve $2827.26 to send a candidate to the Police Academy, 
Dolores Mueller seconded. The motion carried 4-0  
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:31 pm 
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Vice-President---Tammy Dubbels                              Secretary ---Suzette Arndt 
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